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Melissa Marsh

From: Jenni Z <jennizstuff@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 4, 2023 11:04 AM
To: Cheryl Rottmann
Cc: Melissa Marsh; Mayor Roslyn Grafstein; Mark Bliss; Emily Rohrbach
Subject: Resignation Letter for Arts & Culture Board

Dear Cheryl, 
 
I am resigning from the Arts & Culture Board as of January 3, 2023. 
 
Thank you for this fantastic opportunity to be a part of creating art and culture in Madison Heights as a Board Member. 
 
I will continue to volunteer for specific projects as it is fulfilling work, however on a project by project basis. 
 
Demands in other areas of my life are needing attention at this time and a committed schedule is something I am unable 
to maintain. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jennifer Zmarzlik 
 


